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28 Pebruary 1952

=36/50 USC 3605

Porwarded herewith 16 a eopy of & note sent by the Depuly
Direstor, GCH:y to Brigesisr T11tman whe in turn forwarded it
. to this offise inquiring sisther any approach, similar to that
" discussed in the note, has been made 0 the| ]

o s doss not have knoulsdge of amy similar approach
" by the _ but hes seut a message
“to[ fria the SSO chamnel Inguiring whether sush
a8 spryossh has bean made and suggesting that, in the event of
swsh an approash, Embassy psrsonnel should avoid the subjeet if
possitle and should not take advantage of any subsequent offera

A eopy ef ths enclosed note has been forwarded te Mr. Douglass
of CIA, ring whether CIA has knowledge of any similar spproach
to M‘ﬁ\‘,\orﬁnw

ROBERY F, PACKARD
Chisf, Teshniosl Seetion
Special Frojeets Staff

Copy of tmdsted note
(pac/2197)

v/ ©8y Chairman, USCIB
Comsities on |
Commmicati ns Seourity,
Mr. Friedamm

Ceclassified and approved for release by NSA on 09-23-2014 pursuantto E.0_13520
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2. Sir Anthony Rumbold expressed interest in the telegrams but
sought guidance from the Foreign Office on the line he should take
were the[ %o make a further approach. The Foreign Offiee advised
him that the[ | might well have in mind the objest of leading up to

a suggestion that the Foreign Offige should reciprocats bybhowing

similar material to the / | or sven that there
should be eooperation in eryptanalysis. This was a danger it was important
to aveid, especially in view of ths Anglo-U.S, proposals for an approach
to the 'For these reasons, it was
desirable thal Sir Anthony Fumbold should as far as possible in future
avoid boththe subjeet and taking advartage of any further of ers of

this sort he might reeeive."
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